
PENTECOST SUNDAY 

OFFERTORY 
MAY 21, 2023 

Envelope Contributions 

Loose  Collection 

EFT Donations 

Total Collection – Thank you! 

$2,414.00 

$   592.00 

$1,043.00 

$4,049.00 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
JUNE 3 & 4 

  5:00 p.m. 9:00 a.m. 11:00 a.m. 

Lectors    
B. Miller 

C. McArthur 

B. Sousa 

A. Jamieson 

M. Benoit 

W. Francis 

Communion 
B. Seguin 

A. Miller 

S. Braga 

J. Bui 

C. Bracken 

J. Kelly 

If you are visiting today, 
 

St. Patrick Parish welcomes you. 

MASS INTENTIONS THIS WEEK 
______________________ 

 

 

TUESDAY, MAY 30 

(followed by Novena to St. Anthony) 

  5:00 pm  

 Intentions of Ronald Deitner 

 + George Chaves 

 Intentions of Jennifer Luciano 
  

WEDNESDAY, MAY 31 
(THE VISITATION OF BLESSED VIRGIN MARY) 

  8:00 am  

 + Pat Orlowski 
   

 

THURSDAY, JUNE 1 (ST. JUSTIN MARTYR) 

  5:00 pm 

(followed by Miraculous Medal Novena) 

       + Donna Dooling 
                       

FRIDAY, JUNE 2 

  8:00 am (8:30 - 9:30 am adoration & 

recitation of Divine Mercy Novena) 

  + Maria Moreira 

 

THE SOLEMNITY OF THE 

MOST HOLY TRINITY 
________________________ 

 

 

SATURDAY, JUNE 3 

  5:00 pm   

 + Vincenzo Monterosso 

 + Artur Tavares 

 + Antonio Vicente 

 + Wilhelmina “Netti” Dannemann 

 + Armando & Eduarda Cabral 
   

SUNDAY, JUNE 4 
   

  9:00 am 

 + Manuel Chaves & Maria Cabral 
 

11:00 am 

       - for the People - pro populo 

 

LAMP OFFERING 

May 28 - June 3 June 4 - 10 

SANCTUARY LAMP 

+ Bob & Caroline Wylie + Audrey Shannon 

LADY ALTAR LAMP 

Victims of Addiction + John & Clara Young 

LAMP OFFERING 
Lamp offerings may be made at either the Sanctuary 

Lamp or at The Lady Altar Lamp.  The lamps will burn 
for one week and may be offered in memory of a 

deceased person, for the intentions of a living person or 
as a thank offering.   The names will be published in the 

bulletin.  A donation of $10 per lamp is requested.  For 
bookings July to December 2023, please contact the 

parish office.  Many thanks. 

COFFEE SOCIAL 
We invite you to stay after 

the  9 am & 11 am Mass 
this Sunday, May 28 for 

our monthly coffee social 
in the Parish Hall.  This is 

an ideal time to come 
together to renew existing 

friendships and to form 
new ones.  A special 

invitation is extended to 
new parishioners who would like to get better acquainted with St. 

Patrick’s Parish community.   All are welcome!   



MAY 28, 2023 

Families who pray together, stay together! 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 

Monday Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church 

Tuesday Rev. Ken Miskiewicz 

Wednesday The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Thursday Rev. Msgr. Dennis Noon 

Friday Rev. Emmanuel Azike, O.P. 

Saturday Rev. Fidelis Umukoro, O.P. 

PARISH BARBEQUE 
Please plan now on attending the parish 

barbeque that is scheduled for Saturday, 
June 24 following the 5 pm Mass.  Whether 

you choose to attend Mass on Saturday 
evening or Sunday morning, the BBQ begins 

serving at 6 pm on the front patio and lawn of 
the church.  Some tables and chairs will be available, but 

please feel free to bring a lawn chair.  All food and beverages 
will be provided without charge.   All are welcome. 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS MEETING 
The next Knights of Columbus Galt Council # 2184 meeting 

will be held at 7:30 pm this Monday, May 29 at St. Patrick 
Church in the parish hall.   All men over 18 years are 

welcome to attend. 

CHALICE CANADA SPONSORSHIP WEEKEND 
Chalice is a Catholic international aid charity focused on 

child, family, and community development. Chalice works 
closely with lay people, religious missionaries, and local 

communities to provide care for the many children and 
families caught in the dehumanizing grip of poverty.  

 Since its inception, Chalice has been restoring 
hope and dignity to people in developing countries 

through their sponsorship program. 
 Deacon Terry Osmar will be hosting a 

Chalice Canada Sponsorship Weekend on June 
3 & 4 .  Deacon Terry will be available in the parish 

hall after all weekend Masses to answer any questions 
you might or to assist you in joining Chalice’s 

sponsorship program.  All are welcome. 

WELCOME TO OUR CHRISTIAN COMMUNITY 
Holy Baptism is...the gateway to life in the Spirit…, and the 
door which gives access to all the other sacraments (CCC 

1213).  We welcome the following children to the household 
of faith through the waters of Baptism:  Kyson, Kenna & Kelsie 

Mendonca, Raiden Monize, Lilliana Aubrecht, Mateo Lemay and 
Matthew Deska.  Let us pray that they will continue to grow in 

faith, bearing witness to Christ by a life of holiness and 
service. 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY 
Sunday, June 11 will be the last day for Children’s Liturgy 

for this school year.  Thanks to all those who have 
participated in the Liturgy program.  Watch the bulletin for 

the start up date in September.  Have a safe and happy 
summer. 

 

PREFERENTIAL OPTION FOR THE 

POOR AND VULNERABLE 
“The measure of the greatness of a society is found in the 
way it treats those most in need, those who have nothing 

apart from their poverty” (Tweeted July 25, 2013 by Pope Francis). 
 The Preferential Option, or love of the poor and 

vulnerable, is a perspective on the world that maintains that 
we can measure the quality of justice in any society by the 

way its most poor and vulnerable are treated.  The primary 
purpose of this special commitment to the poor is to enable 

them to become active participants in the life of society. It is 
to enable all persons to share in and contribute to the 
common good. The  "option for the poor," therefore, is not 

an adversarial slogan that  pits one group or class against 
another. Rather it states that the deprivation and 

powerlessness of the poor wounds the whole community. 
The extent of their  suffering is a measure of how far we are 

from being a true community of persons. These wounds will 
be healed only by greater solidarity with the poor and among 

the poor themselves (USCCB, Economic Justice for All, # 88). 
 This Catholic social teaching calls us to discern, 

listen, see and respond to the cry of the poor through our 
words and actions. By doing so, we are not making a gift of 

what is ours to the poor, but we are giving back what is 
rightfully theirs (CCC 2446). 

We all agree that forgiveness is a beautiful idea 

until we have to practice it.  

~ C.S. Lewis 

ST. PATRICK’S 

PARISH 

YOUTH GROUP 
St. Patrick’s Parish will 

be starting a youth 
group for youth Grade 

8 and up.  The group 
will meet on the last 

Friday night of every 
month in St. Patrick’s 

Parish Hall between 6 - 8 pm.  Games, fun and pizza for 
everyone !!!  Anyone interested in more information about 

the group or in joining the group, please contact Marisa 
Rocha at 519-621-4050 or at Marisa.Rocha@wcdsb.ca 

http://www.usccb.org/upload/economic_justice_for_all.pdf

